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Utility upgrades at the Heathfield Pump Station scheduled to begin 
Wednesday, June 29 

Starting as early as Wednesday, June 29, Puget Sound Energy 
(PSE) will be conducting work to upgrade the electrical system at 
King County’s Heathfield Pump Station. This work is needed to 
maintain the existing transformer system that powers the pump 
station. Upgrades are planned to be complete by the end of the 
day on Friday, July 1. 
 
A PSE crew will work within the pump station property and on 
the power lines in front of the pump station on 163rd Ave SE 
between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. Neighbors can expect increased noise 
and activity while upgrades are underway. Noise may be more 
noticeable on Friday, July 1, as the onsite generator will need to 
be turned on to power the pump station while electrical systems 
are switched over. PSE crews will park vehicles along 163rd Ave 
SE near the entrance to the pump station during work hours. 
 

 

 What to expect 

 Work from Wednesday, June 29 – Friday, July 1. 

 Work hours between 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.  

 Work within the pump station property and on power lines in front of the pump station on 163rd Ave SE. 

 Increased activity. 

 Increased noise, particularly when the generator is running. 

 PSE vehicles parked along 163rd Ave SE near the entrance to the pump station. 

  

Utility upgrades at the Heathfield Pump Station begin 
on Wednesday, June 29. 

To receive project updates sign up for our email list on the project website or email De’Sean Quinn. 


